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UPDATE ON HARDCOPIES OF FSIS NOTICE 65-07 AND HOW TO COMPLETE  

THE TRAINING 
 

 
 
      This notice informs inspection program personnel that on Friday, November 2, 2007, 
FSIS will mail a packet to inspection program personnel who have received the E. coli 
O157:H7 Checklist via e-mail and a packet to establishment management that contains: 
 
        1. a hard copy of FSIS Notice 65-07, Notice of Reassessment for Escherichia Coli 
O157:H7 Control and Completion of a Checklist for All Beef Operations, with the original 
attachments 1, 2, 3, 5, 6 and 7, and the revised Attachment 4; 
 
         2. the training CD; and  
 

3. a hard copy of the final version of the E. coli O157:H7 Checklist, which 
inspection program are to complete and submit on-line by November 30, 2007. 

 
     Although inspection program personnel may wait to receive the training CD, they 
also can access the training at: 
 
http://www.fsis.usda.gov/FSIS_Employees/Online_References/index.asp#Notice
 
    As stated in FSIS Notice 65-07, inspection program personnel are allotted up to two 
hours of 01 or 02 time to complete the training and test in Aglearn at: 
http://www.aglearn.usda.gov/
 
Inspection program personnel are to the use result code “U-Performed PE/Checklist” to 
indicate when they have completed the training and test in lieu of performing a food 
safety 01 or 02 procedure. To determine the product for which the scheduled 01 or 02 
will not be performed, inspection program personnel are to use the chart in revised 
Attachment 4.  Procedures for products with the lowest risk factor are to be replaced 
first.  
              

http://www.fsis.usda.gov/FSIS_Employees/Online_References/index.asp#Notice
http://www.aglearn.usda.gov/


Inspection program personnel are to complete the training and Aglearn test before 
completing the E. coli O157:H7 checklist.  The Resources Management Analyst will run 
a weekly training report for the Deputy District Managers to verify that inspection 
program personnel have completed the training. 
 
     Direct questions to the Policy Development Division at 1-800-233-3935. 
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